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Local Community  
          News 
 
 

Wolds Ward Laceby Update February 
 

There have been thirty six recorded crimes across the Wolds Ward for January. There 
were seventeen reported crimes in Laceby village.  

During the evening of 6th January, someone tried door handles to a flat on Cemetery Road. 
The door was secure, and no entry was gained. 

Overnight 14th & 15th January, four alloy wheels were stolen from a car left on the forecourt 
of Alexandra Motors at Laceby Roundabout.  

Other crime include:                                                                                                                             
Five assaults.                                                                                                                              
Theft of metal from a garden on Stanford Close.                                                                         
An offence of stalking.                                                                                                               
Four offences of harassment.                                                                                                      
Theft of money by an employee from a business account.                                                                        
A making off without payment for fuel from Laceby Lodge Services.   

There have been no reports of ASB within Laceby village.  

How you can help    

Your local Neighbourhood Policing Team appreciates the importance of being in the right 
place, at the right time, for the right reasons to reassure the public, improve public 
confidence and reduce crime and anti-social behaviour in the area in which we all live and 
work. 

We encourage all residents to call and report any issues where they live so that we can 
deal with any issues and step up our patrols in the area. The number to call for non-
emergency issues is 101. 

If you feel that there are other issues affecting you or your local community that should be 
given priority, please inform your local councillors or your Neighbourhood Policing Team.  

The named officers for Laceby and the Wolds are:                                                                       
PC 591 Danielle Drake danielle.drakes@humberside.police.uk                                                  
PC 252 Hannah Wilkinson hannah.wilkinson@humberside.police.uk                                                   
PCSO 7752 Joe Kusnyer joseph.kusnyer@humberside.police.uk                                
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